
 

SAFE                            RESPECTFUL          RESPONSIBLE             

NAPLAN 2021 
On May the 11, 12 and 13 (Week 4 Term 2) students in Years 3 and 4 will 
be sitting the NAPLAN assessments. More information regarding 
these online assessments is included in this newsletter. If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding these assessments please contact 
the school to arrange to talk with your child's classroom teacher". 
  
Info brochure; 
Brochure for parents/carers – NAPLAN Online 
 
School Absences 
Regular attendance at school for every student is essential if students 
are to achieve their potential, and increase their career and life options. 
Schools in partnerships with parents are responsible for promoting the 
regular attendance of students.     
If your child is absent for 3 consecutive days, it is required parents contact the school with an explanation.  
This explanation can be done by telephone or accessing the school’s SkoolBag app.  
The  Department of Education’s policy states that holidays taken outside of school holiday periods is to be 
recorded as an unjustified absence. 
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Marulan                            

Public School

“ Play the Game”  

Marulan Public School acknowledges the traditional custodians of this land and pays respect to Elders past and            

present. We must always remember that this land is, was and always will be traditional land of the Gundungurra Nation. 

    

Term 1 Events 

Thursday 11 March 

School Banking begins 

Wednesday 17 March 

Bell Shakespeare Performance 
Money and note to office by 
Friday 12 March 

Thursday April 1 

Last day of Term 1 

Up To Date Contact Details 
Please contact the school office on: 
4841 1573 if your address or phone 

number has changed recently. 
 

 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________   Class: ___________ 

 

Parent/Carer email address: _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Please return to front office. 

PBL Fortnightly Focus 

The children at our school show responsi-
bility by putting their rubbish in the bin. 

https://nap.edu.au/docs/default-source/resources/naplan-online-information-brochure-for-parents-and-carers.pdf
mailto:marulan-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.marulan-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
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Marulan Public School library bags 
available for purchase from the 
school front office. $15 each. 

Great quality and with detachable 
shoulder strap. 

 

Please ensure students are not dropped off at school 
before 8.30am unless they are attending the Before & 
After School Care Program as teacher supervision begins 
at 8.30am.  Thank you for your assistance. 

Marulan Public School Staff 2021 

Andrew Picker 
5/6JP  

& Library 

Vicky Hayes—Learning &  

Support Teacher 

Mahalia McGahey 3/4TM,  
Learning & Support Teacher 

& Wellbeing 

Leonie Miller— Counsellor 
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Brochure going home today. 
Where: Bowral Girl Guides Hall, 44 Boolwey 
Street Bowral 
Date: Saturday 20 March —Sunday 21 March 2021 

 

A free Entry ticket to the Goulburn Show 
is going home with each student today. 

Thursday 11 March 2021 
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